IMPORTANT NOTICE TO OUR VALUED PATIENTS
CHANGES TO BULK BILLING & FEES
As of 3rd September 2022,

We are transitioning 
from a Bulk Billing Clinic to a Mixed Billing Clinic
Due to Medicare rebate freezes and rising operational costs,

We have had to make the difficult decision that offering fully bulk-billed service is no longer viable for clinic to stay open
We appreciate for your understanding.
	Please find bellow the changes to fees
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THE FOLLOWING PATIENTS WILL CONTINUE TO BE BULK BILLED:
1. Children 15 years and under

2. Concession Cardholders – Pension Card, Health Care Card or DVA card

THE FOLLOWING SERVICES WILL CONTINUE TO BE BULK BILLED:
	VACCINATION & IMMUNISATION
	HEALTH ASSESSMENT
	GP MANAGEMENT & REVIEW

	PAP TEST
	MENTAL HEALTH PLAN & REVIEW 
	TEAM CARE ARRANGEMENT & REVIEW

	BELOW CARD HOLDERS ARE BULK BILLED DURING WEEKDAY ONLY:

· MEDICARE CARD HOLDERS
· NIB & ITS RELATED ENTITY CARD HOLDERS , 
· CBHS CARD HOLDERS 


